
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

7th February 2020 
 

Reception visit to Bristol Aquarium  
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Our topic next term is ‘”Beside the Seaside” and we will be learning about sharks and other sea creatures. To launch our 
topic we will be visiting Bristol Aquarium on Friday 28th February.  
 
We will travel by coach leaving school after registration so please ensure your child arrives at school promptly. We will 
arrive back for the end of the school day. The children need to be dressed in school uniform but please ensure they 
also have a warm coat with them. 
 
To cover the cost of this trip we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £11.63 which can be paid online via ParentPay 
or through cash/cheque (payable to Tetbury St Mary’s School Fund) to the office.   
 
To ensure the enjoyment and safety of the children we would love for some of you to join us as parent helpers. If you 
are able to come, please let us know below. Please complete and return the permission form below and payment to 
your child’s class teacher by Friday 14th February at the very latest. 
 
Please can you indicate whether you would like your child to receive a packed lunch, prepared by the school kitchen. 
Drinks are not provided so please ensure you send your child with a water bottle (named). If your child brings in a 
packed lunch from home, please send it in a named lunchbox.   
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Mrs Pike and Mrs Boswell 
Class Teachers 
..............................................................................................................................................................................                                                        
 
Bristol Aquarium Trip  
 
I give permission for my child (name) ........................................................................... in Cherry/Lime class (circle as 
appropriate) to visit Bristol Aquarium on Friday 28th February 2020. 
  
I have made a voluntary donation of £……………...  by Parent Pay/cash/cheque (payable to Tetbury St Mary’s School 
Fund) (circle as appropriate). 
  
My child will / will not require a universal free school packed lunch. Please indicate choice ham/cheese/tuna/egg 
  
I am able / unable to help on the visit. 
  
Signed ..................................................................... Parent/Carer               Date ............................        

 

 


